From: HUANG, LULU

To: Michelle Niles
Subject: RE: Development Referral - Penrith Lakes Scheme (DA 2 MOD 7, DA 3 MOD 6 and DA 4 MOD 11)
Date: Thursday, 5 July 2018 5:11:00 PM

Dear Michelle,
Thank you for referring the modification development request listed above to Sydney Water.
We have reviewed the modification application and have no comments.

Should you have further questions, please contact me on the details provided below.

Kind regards,

Lulu Huang

Student Town Planner

Growth Planning and Development | Liveable City Solutions
Sydney Water, Level 7, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150

L]
Ph 8849 4269
lulu.huang@sydneywater.com.au

NOTICE: This email is confidential. If you are not the nominated recipient, please
immediately delete this email, destroy all copies and inform the sender. Sydney
Water Corporation (Sydney Water) prohibits the unauthorised copying or
distribution of this email. This email does not necessarily express the views of
Sydney Water. Sydney Water does not warrant nor guarantee that this email
communication is free from errors, virus, interception or interference.
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